
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Homework Tasks (Woodpecker Class Year 5): 
 
 Welcome back everybody! We hope you all had a lovely break over the summer; it has been 

wonderful to hear all the children’s stories about what they have been up to  
 

 This week, we are focussing on settling back into our homework pattern and have therefore 
set only our regular pieces: reading and times tables (see below). From next week, we will 
begin tasks in our CGP homework books (maths, reading comprehension and grammar, 
punctuation and spelling) and launch our weekly spellings too. 

 
 Multiplication Facts: A test of a variety of multiplication facts will take place every 

Thursday. Please practise all facts up to 12 x 12. 
 Reading: You are expected to do at least 20 minutes of independent reading at home, 

every day. Please remember to log all new books read – both those at home and at school – 
in our class reading log as there are no home reading records in Woodpecker Class: 
 
 
 

 
 


